
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release – October 15, 2020 

 

Keota Community Schools is participating in the Summer Food Service Program.  Breakfast and lunch will be provided to 

all children without charge and are the same for all children regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age or 

disability, and there will be no discrimination in the course of the meal service.  Meals will be provided at the site and 

times as follows: 

Keota Community Schools cafeteria – Monday through Friday 10:45- 12:45 October 1, 2020 through May 24, 2021. 

 

The only thing your child will be charged for is extra main entrée for lunch or breakfast, a snack milk, adult meals, and 

milk purchased to accompany a meal brought from home.  But you must have money in your account to receive an extra 

entrée.  Any questions, contact me at 641-636-3491. 
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This institution is an equal opportunity provider 

 

Iowa Non-Discrimination Statement: 

“It is the policy of this CNP provider not to discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender 

identity, national origin, disability, age, or religion in its programs activities, or employment practices as required by the 

Iowa Code section 216.6, 216.7, and 216.9.  If you have questions or grievances related to compliance with this policy by 

this CNP Provider, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission, Grimes State Office building, 400 E. 14th Street, Des 

Moines, IA 50319-1004; phone number 515-281-4121, 800 457-4416; website: https//icrc.iowa.gov/.” 
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